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Dear Friend,  
 
We are thrilled to announce that this year’s Adopt-A-Student Foundation Gala, 
benefiting the students of Cathedral High School, is being held on Thursday, 
October 26, 2023 from 5:30 PM to 9:00 PM at the Seaport Hotel in Boston. The 
dedication and commitment of our generous philanthropic community to 
providing a life-changing private education to young Cathedral scholars is 
stronger than ever. We are eager to get together and share exciting updates and 
tell you more about how your support of the Adopt-A-Student Foundation 
impacts Cathedral scholars. 
 
We are also pleased to announce that, at this year’s Gala, we will be awarding 
the Vigor in Arduis Medal to Janet Richards Daley ’55 and Mike Daley ’54 
for their long-term commitment and generosity to Cathedral High School. 
This medal, recognizing “Strength in Adversity” is the highest honor ever 
bestowed upon any individual by the Adopt-A-Student Foundation.   
 
The unwavering faith of these individuals in Cathedral High School and their 
selfless dedication to advancing its educational mission is the foundation for the 
past and future success of our scholars. Their receipt of the Vigor in Arduis 
Medal highlights the commitment of their family and magnifies the ambitious and 
promising future of Cathedral! 
 
We hope that you will consider making an investment for the benefit of 
Cathedral High School by joining us as a sponsor for this year’s Gala.  Your 
sponsorship will be earmarked solely for student tuition and will enable life-
changing opportunities and financial assistance to 100% of our inner-city 
scholars. 
 
On behalf of the fantastic students at Cathedral 7-12 High School, thank you for 
your consideration and support. We look forward to celebrating with you in 
October. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Chisholm 
Adopt-A-Student Foundation Trustee 


